
Due to damage caused by Hurricane Milton and the flooding of 
Hiawatha Preserve and portions of the South Lake Trail, this 
year’s Nightmare on the Clermont Trails 5K course has been 
revised. The new course starts with a one mile loop followed 
by an out and back section on the South Lake Trail. On the out 
and back portion of the course, runners and walkers are 
encouraged to stay to the right side of trail in order to not 
impede oncoming runners. We appreciate your support during 
this challenging time for the local community and many of our 
participants, staff and volunteers.
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